
 

 
 

1. Neighbourhood Policing  
 
            Sector Commander: Insp Mark Thompson 

 
      NPT Sgt: Martin Alvis 

  
 Town Centre Team 
 Beat Manager – PC Rachel Webb 
 PCSO – Dee Curran 
  

Malmesbury Rural Team 
 Beat Manager – PC Mike Tripp 
 PCSO – Durry Maule 
 
  Ashton Keynes & Minety Team 
 Beat Manager – PC Steve Harvey 
  
 
 

2. NPTs - Current Priorities & Consultation Opportunities: 
 
Up-to-date details about Neighbourhood Policing Teams including team membership, 
current priorities and forthcoming community consultation events can be found on our 
Wiltshire Police Website.  
 
* Visit our website at: www.wiltshire.police.uk   
 

 
 

3. Performance and Other Local Issues 
 
 

12 Months to 

March 2013

12 Months to 

March 2014

Volume 

Change
% Change

12 Months to 

March 2013

12 Months to 

March 2014

Victim Based Crime 445 438 -7 -1.6% 18% 11%

Domestic Burglary 32 34 +2 +6.3% 13% 0%

Non Domestic Burglary 60 72 +12 +20.0% 0% 1%

Vehicle Crime 43 37 -6 -14.0% 2% 8%

Criminal Damage & Arson 84 70 -14 -16.7% 21% 14%

Violence Against The Person 87 76 -11 -12.6% 45% 39%

ASB Incidents (YTD) 268 230 -38 -14.2%
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As you can see from the current figures prepared at the time of writing this 
report (April 14) we have seen a general overall fall in crime and anti social 
behaviour over the past year other than burglary, both dwelling and non-
dwelling. Dwelling burglary is just over with a rise of two reported offences. The 
neighbourhood teams and other departments within the service continue to 
work hard to prevent and detect these offences. As reported previously, 
intelligence work is a big part of the preventive strategy and we will continue to 
liaise closely with our neighbouring forces to share relevant and timely 
information. 
It goes without saying that the reductions seen over the past year would not be 
possible had it not been for the support and engagement we have with our 
communities, so for that I say a big thank you. 
 
Insp Mark Thompson 
Sector Head 
  
 
 
 
 


